
GET REC'ED
Welcome to the new NA Squash & Tennis Club Newsletter

World no. 2 at The Rec

Squash Exhibition - Parker Vs Selby

Free LTA Membership

Anyone who was lucky enough to be at
the club earlier this week might have

seen a few famous faces about as
professional squash players including
the World no.2 (soon to be no.1) Paul

Coll were training at the rec! 
A sure sign of great things to come!

Tickets are selling fast for the
exhibition match on Fri,11th February
between world no.32 George Parker &

Daryl Selby (highest ranking world
no.9!) Tickets cost £20 & it's sure to
be a top night so snap up your place

before it's too late! 
Contact Curtis Corby: 07804 489605

All tennis & squash members can
register for free membership of the

LTA. It gives you a entry to the ticket
ballot for Wimbledon if you register
before 4 Feb so well worth the few

minutes it takes!
https://www2.lta.org.uk/advantage

https://www2.lta.org.uk/advantage


Tennis Teams News

Guest Fees & Court Bookings

We are mid-season in the Squash season
with team games set to resume next week.
In the first half, all of our Squash and
racquetball teams did excellently, and
special congratualtions to the 2nd team
for achieving promotion to Division 1!

All of our tennis teams - Women's, Men's &
Mixed, are challenging for honours in the
Winter leagues. Preparations are being
made for the summer league season too,
with a new intermediate squad on
Wednesday evenings for those women and
men who are looking to break into the
league teams. Look out for forthcoming
details of the Summer Tennis Programme.

Guest fees for tennis and squash are now
£5,to be paid to Paul at the front desk.

Payment is the responsibility of the member
playing with the guest. Please also note that

all courts must be booked to play. We've
had players turn up to play tennis on

Sunday nights and unable to put lights on
because no courts have been pre-booked. So

getting booking, and happy playing folks!

Squash Teams News


